
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

November 9
th

 & 10
th

, 2019 
  

************************* 

   

On Wednesday, November 13
th

 we will have a, ‘Get out the Vote Gumbo’ at 6:30pm in the 

Bishop Perry Learning Center. This supper is Free for all registered voters regardless of your 

party affiliation.  It does not matter if you vote republican, democrat, libertarian, or 

independent.  We need you to come out and fellowship and encourage at least one person to 

turn out and vote. This vote is for our country, state and community. This is a personal choice, 

vote your conscience, invest in your vote and stand up and be counted. 
 

************************* 

 

On Saturday November 16
th

, is the run-off election for a number of state and local political 

seats.  Your vote is important!    
************************* 

 

Sacred Heart will be accepting applications for Christmas Food Baskets until Friday, November 

22
nd

 at the front desk during normal office hours.   

     Monday – Thursday: 8am – Noon and 1pm – 4pm  

     Friday:     8am - Noon 
 

************************* 

 

This year, the Immaculate Conception, a holy day of obligation is on Sunday, December 8
th

 but 

the feast will be celebrated on Monday, December 9
th

, during the 7am liturgy. 
 

************************* 

 

An Angola Bus Trip sponsored by the U.S. Catholic Bishops on Restorative Justice to assist 

individuals to stay in touch with family members in prison and assist inmates returning to 

society to feel connected and part of a family is scheduled for Sunday, December 8
th

.  The bus 

will leave from St. Paul Catholic Church, corner of Simcoe and St. John Street in Lafayette at 

7:30am.  The phone number to reserve your seat is listed in this week’s bulletin.    

 
************************* 

 

The Annual Broussard Christmas will be held on Sunday, December 8
th

 at 1pm 

 
************************* 

 
This concludes our announcements 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 


